
EASP March/April 2024 

Newsletter 

ATTENDANCE  ANNOUNCEMENT! 

Eagle After School Program is funded through a grant. The grant 

requires regular attendance to guarantee program funding. Please 

plan on attending 3 or more days a week. 

Dear EASP Families, 

Spring is in the air at the Eagle After School Program! With the arrival of spring, we are excited to announce a blossoming array of 
new and exciting activities at EASP!  

Springtime Adventures Await 

As the sunshine returns and the weather warms up, we're diving into spring-themed activities at EASP. Some of the activities we 
have planned include gardening, outdoor scavenger hunts, and spring themed arts and crafts. Be sure to check your child’s     
backpack for all the spring themed treasures they will be excited to share! 

Pool Party 

The EASP Family Fun Night Pool Party was a huge success! Thank you to all the families that were able to attend! With the 
amount of positive feedback we received we have decided to host another EASP Pool Party in April. Stay tuned for more details! 

Hatching Chicks with Juneau County 4-H 

We are thrilled to share some egg-citing news! One of the most eagerly anticipated spring activity is our partnership with Juneau 
County 4-H to hatch chicks right here at the Eagle After School Program! This partnership not only provides an educational       
experience, but also a wonderful opportunity for our students to learn about the lifecycle of animals and the importance of caring for 
living creatures.  

Team Extreme 

This spring, we're thrilled to welcome another special guest to EASP. Brian Kenney from Team Extreme uses hands-on activities to 
engage students and capture their attention. Students will learn valuable skills on leadership, teamwork, and a can-do attitude!  

Eagle Care 

Are you in need of childcare during spring break or summer break? Eagle Care is a licensed daycare operated by the School    
District of Mauston. Registration is now open for summer care and spots are filling quickly! Please reach out if you have any    
questions about Eagle Care or need help registering. 

https://www.maustonschools.org/families/eagle-care.cfm  

Get in Touch 

As always, we value your feedback and input. If you have any questions, suggestions, or concerns, please feel free to reach out at 
any time. 

Thank you for entrusting us with the care and education of your children. We look forward to an exciting and enriching spring     
season at EASP! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Stephany Georgeson 

Out of School Time Coordinator 

sgeorgeson@maustonschools.org 

608-350-9058 

 

EASP Closure 

Dates: 

• March 25-29 

• April 1 

Nita M. Lowey 21st Century Community Learning Center  

NO PHONES PLEASE!  

Student cell phones should stay in their 

backpacks until pick-up. Please talk to 

your child about this expectation.  

https://www.maustonschools.org/families/eagle-care.cfm

